
Coe Township 

9327 239
th

 Street North 

Port Byron, IL  61275 

309/523-2497 

Town Board Meeting: July 11, 2016 
 

Members Present:  Steve Simpson, Rick Mitton, Brenna Francisko, Paul Riewerts, Michael OHara, Ann Tague  
 

Members Absent: Betsey Morthland, Mark Kruckenberg 
 

Guests: Kenny Reveal, Jim Hecker 
 

June Minutes were read by Brenna Francisko – Paul Riewerts motioned to accept with one correction, Mike OHara seconded, motion 

carried. 
 

Visitor Comments: None 
 

Supervisor’s Report: None 
 

Highway Commissioner’s Report:  

- The first pass at mowing the ditches has been completed. 

- Had an accident with two of the township trucks this morning – Rick notified TOIRMA insurance. 

- Zuma may not sign the intergovernmental agreement that Coe Township passed in June.  

- We will be receiving motor fuel tax this year.  We are planning on sealing the patches on 217
th

, part of 145
th

 and Fairfield 

Road.  We also received a quote for oil at $350 per ton compared to $560 per ton last year. 
 

Assessor’s Report: None  
 

Clerk’s Report: None 
 

Trustee Report: None 
 

Cemetery Board:  

- Paul received a quote for the Fairfield Cemetery sign.  The 2’ by 6’ sign would cost $1,084 which the cemetery board plans 

to proceed with this purchase. 

- There was one burial at Pleasant Point Cemetery and one at Fairfield Cemetery since the last meeting. 

- The state of Illinois has been given an email address for the Cemetery Board. 
 

Old Business: None 
 

New Business:   

- The board discussed the results of the TOI salary survey.   

 

Monthly bills were passed around to the Trustees – Michael OHara motioned to accept, Paul Riewerts seconded, motion carried. 
 

Next Meeting is August 15, 2016 at 6:30pm 

Paul Riewerts motioned for adjournment, Michael OHara seconded, and motion carried and meeting was adjourned at 7:02 pm.  


